
Email to parents 

Dear Parents/Carers

On Wednesday, 5 March, we will have visitors from the University of York coming to school to deliver an exciting robotics workshop 

for Year 5.

Learners will have the opportunity to build their own space rovers and enjoy a guided tour of the solar system using virtual reality 

headsets. This experience is completely free of charge for learners. We cannot wait to see the space rovers they will build and to 

explore the solar system like never before. This workshop will give learners a wonderful preview of our upcoming space topic in 

Science later this year.

Kind regards

Year 5 Team
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